From: James Haessly [jhaessly@madison.k12.wi.us]

Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2005 6:13 PM

To: eblume@renewwisconsin.org

Cc: Jack Jorgensen

Subject: Re: 3rd Friday count

Dear Mr. Blume:

Thank you for your inquiry.

As of the third Friday count there were no students officially enrolled in the program.  However, during the time prior to enrolling students the staff set up the classroom, organized materials, engaged in training, and established protocol and procedures.  In addition, staff members visited schools to observe students who were in the referral process.  In some cases, staff members also provided support for students in their home schools prior to placement in the program.
Currently, we have two students enrolled in the program with an additional six in the referral and placement process.  I anticipate enrollment to be at approximately 50% of capacity by mid-November.  I am also aware of a number of other students who are likely to be referred (consultation is being provided to these schools in an attempt to ensure that less restrictive alternatives are exhausted in their home schools).  I expect that at some point during the current school year the program will reach and maintain capacity enrollment.

Given that Principals were asked to ensure that the full continuum of services is provided in the student's home school prior to consideration of placement in a more restrictive setting the rate of progress toward full enrollment is understandable.  As with any change to a more restrictive setting we make these decisions cautiously.

So, while the enrollment is lower than desired at this time, it is a better to allow students greater opportunity to be successful in a less restrictive environment than to assume that they will not be able to function adequately in their home schools and place them in a more restrictive setting solely because space is available in such a program.

Again, thank you for the opportunity to provide you with some information on this program.  Please let me know if you have any other

questions.         

James Haessly, Ph.D.

Coordinator of Behavior Interventions

Madison Metropolitan School District

608/204-3049

>>> "Ed Blume" <eblume@renewwisconsin.org> 10/24/2005 9:07:42 AM >>>

Dr. Haessly,

Could you possibly provide me with the number of students, based on the third Friday count, who were enrolled in the EBD Elementary Alterantive Program at Marquette Elementary?

Thank you in advance.

Ed Blume

